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ONGOING LANE CLOSURES ON PACIFIC HIGHWAY, 
TAYLOR STREET, AND ROSECRANS STREET  
FOR TRANSIT IMPROVEMENTS
Beginning late February 2020 and continuing through summer 2021, intermittent lane closures and 
sidewalk closures will be in place on Pacific Highway, Taylor Street, and Rosecrans Street for transit 
related improvements. Crews will reconfigure Pacific Highway and Taylor Street in preparation for 
the anticipated increase in Trolley crossings at Taylor Street upon completion of the Mid-Coast Trolley 
project. Additionally, crews will make improvements to the Old Town Transit Center and the adjacent 
Park & Ride. 

Beginning Sunday, March 1, and continuing for approximately six weeks, a section of Pacific Highway 
will be reduced to one through lane at the intersection at Taylor Street. Turn lanes will not be impacted. 
The lane reductions will continue intermittently while improvements are underway and additional notice 
will be provided beforehand.

FEBRUARY 2020

What to Expect

•	 Activities will include demolition work, road widening, and the construction of new bus passenger 
platforms along Pacific Highway, Taylor Street, and Rosecrans Street.

•	 Both daytime and nighttime work will be required. Daytime work hours will be from 7 a.m.  
to 5 p.m. Nighttime work hours will be from 9 p.m. to 5 a.m. 

•	 Please use caution when traveling in the area and follow signage.

Construction schedules may change with very little notice. 
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Intermittent lane and sidewalk closures

Intermittent lane reductions

Si desea obtener información en español, por favor comuníquese al (619) 699-1950 o pio@sandag.org.

In compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA), this document is available in alternate formats by contacting the SANDAG 
ADA Coordinator, the Director of Administration, at (619) 699-1900 or (619) 699-1904 (TTY).

About the Project
The Mid-Coast Trolley project will extend UC San Diego Blue Line Trolley service from the Santa Fe Depot  
in Downtown San Diego to the University community, serving major activity centers such as Mission Bay,  
the VA Medical Center, UC San Diego, and University Towne Centre. Nine new stations will be constructed. 
Major construction work began in 2016, with service anticipated to begin in late 2021. 

To be added to our project email list, visit KeepSanDiegoMoving.com/MidCoastNotices.


